ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 7, 2015

Continued from page 555

The Commission said they would agree to the Sheriff's request to pay out holiday time. The County Clerk's office will get the figures together to see the total cost of Sheriff Hardwick's request.

At 2:00 p.m., the Commission met with Adair County Prosecuting Attorney, Matt Wilson, to discuss his budget for 2015. Mr. Wilson presented budgets for the Prosecuting Attorney in General Revenue, Prosecuting Attorney's Administration Fund, and the Child Support Enforcement (Multi County) Fund. Discussions were held. Mr. Wilson was asked to report back a dollar amount for a temporary loan that may be needed in 2015 to continue operations in the Multi County Fund until reimbursements are received from the State of Missouri. Mr. Wilson will also contact Adair County Sheriff, Robert Hardwick, to discuss appropriating funds from the Law Enforcement Restitution Fund (LERF) to help with expenses associated with Warrantless searches.

The Commission spent the rest of the day reviewing information for the Adair County road and Bridge Budget.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on January 7, 2015.

ATTEST:

County Clerk

Presiding Commissioner

Page 555